
 

 

Mark your calendar parents … 

Kindergarten Registration begins 

February 1st 
 

School District #52 will be hosting 2 “Welcome to French Immersion” 

sessions about our popular program.  French Immersion is designed to 

provide English-speaking children with opportunities to become skilled 

speaking in French as well as English.  Upon completion of secondary 

school, students are expected to be proficient in French.  The 

curriculum for subjects taught in French is the same as in the English 

program. 

 

Dates for “Welcome to French Immersion” Sessions: 

• Tuesday, January 23rd – 7pm @ Roosevelt Park Elementary 

 

• Wednesday, January 24th – 7pm @ Roosevelt Park Elementary 

 

For more information, please contact Mike McDowall (250) 624-6126 


